Youth Advisory Committee Marijuana Moratorium Timeline and Planning Overview

December 2017

- Meet with planning board to discuss zoning and overlay options for potential recreational marijuana establishments.
- Discuss options and zoning concepts with Wayland Selectmen
- Discuss options regarding zoning/planning/public health studies with respective departments and the Youth Advisory Committee.

January 2018

- Prepare Warrant Article regarding zoning or overlay for spring town meeting.
- Consider community members providing the opportunity for an Opt-Out of Recreational Marijuana Business Ballot Referendum to the voters of Wayland.

February 2018

 Prepare Opt-Out ballot referendum for spring Town Election if proposed by community members.

March 2018

- Receive and review state regulations and guidelines from the Cannabis Control Commission. (These are due to be releases March 1st, 2018).
- Establish roles and requirements of town employees based on the state regulations and mandates.
- Establish a preliminary overview and detail for a 3% municipality tax based on expenses the town may incur.
- If an Opt-Out referendum is proposed and accepted, town vote will take
 place. If the referendum passes, the vote results must come back to a future
 town meeting to be voted into law.

April-June 2018

- Establish communication and partnerships with surrounding towns that are in the process of licensing and opening Recreational Marijuana Establishments.
- Request feedback and overview of licensing process, state regulations, and business model overview.

July -October 2018

- Study cost and impact of surrounding towns that have licensed and opened Recreational Marijuana Establishments.
- Study community impact to better establish a local municipal tax structure.

October 2018

• Town opens to begin reviewing license applications for Recreational Marijuana Establishments.

December 31st 2018

Moratorium Ends

12/4/17